
Call for Submissions

The Global Poetry Consortium is hosting a Global Poetry 
Festival the week of April 20th in New York City at the Birch 
Wathen Lenox School. The festival will feature multi-modal 
art installations, poetry readings, virtual connections and 
live performances. The festival's goal is to present 
interdisciplinary art with a literary bent. Please submit 
project proposals to ryan.clinesmith@bwl.org by March 1st.
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